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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

How many times, if ever, have concerns been raised, or complaints made, about any negative social 

contribution made by individual High Value Residents allowed to live in Jersey; and how were any such 

complaints dealt with? 

 

 

Answer 

While observations and comments are made from time to time in relation to the high net worth initiative 

and residents - the overwhelming number of which are positive, recognising the considerable social, 

economic and fiscal value they deliver - no formal complaints have been made to and investigated by the 

Chief Minister’s Office. 

 


